
 
 

Eight of our Year 5 children joined the Stoke On 

Trent Girls’ Euro Football Festival which was 

held at Excel Academy. Each school represented 
one of the European teams that are currently 

playing in the Women’s Euros and we 

represented France. The girls took part in a 
parade and then practised some skills before 

joining with other schools to play mixed team 

games. A great time was had by all and some 
new friends were made. Well done girls! 

  


